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Hilliard, Jon@Energy

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Good afternoon Brett,

Steve Koester <Steve.Koester@ci.oxnard.ca.us>
Thursday, October 15, 2015 3:49 PM

Fooks, Brett@Energy

Re: Puente Power Project - CUPA Question..

Yes< Oxnard is it's own CUPA for all 6 of the programs. The CUPA is a division of the Fire Department. My direct line is
805-385-8364 should you have any questions.

Steve

>>> "Fooks, Brett@Energy" <Brett.Fooks@energy.ca.gov> 10/15/2015 2:56 PM >>>

Afternoon Steve,

My name is Brett and | work at the California Energy Commission in the Siting, Transmission, and Environmental
Protection Division. I'm currently working on the Puente Power Project that NRG submitted to the Commission to
replace the existing Mandalay Generating Station. | had a quick question that | wanted to run by you since I’'m working
on the Hazardous Materials Management analysis for the Puente Power Project.

Does Oxnard have its own CUPA independent of Ventura County and what do you call yourselves so that | can
reference the name correctly in my analysis?

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Brett Fooks | Mechanical Engineer
Direct: 916.654.5593 | Fax: 916.654.3882

Brett.Fooks@energy.ca.gov

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 Ninth Street, Sacramento, CA

WWW.energy.ca.gov
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